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August 28, 1991 

curtis Wadlington 
BEBASHI 
1528 Walnut St. 
Suite 200 
Philadelphia, PA 19102 

Dear Curtis, 

We are writing to express our thanks to you for 
participating in our community health seminar during the summer. 
The course has just been completed and student evaluations are 
in. While we strongly felt that your presentation was 
outstanding, we always hold our breath until the students' 
evaluations are in. The students rated your presentation one of 
the best in the course. 

Your insightful, yet informal, discussion of how HIV 
Infection relates to the health of West Philadelphians was 
perfect. We so very much appreciate both your time and your 
enthusiasm. 

Sincerely, 

Donald F. Schwarz, MD 

~)f 
Anth~ L. Rostain, MD 
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